


























































There are several obvious areas for further investigation. In terms of statistical 
mechanics, one compelling question is to understand the origin of the spectral 
parameter (and the elliptic modulus) in IRF and vertex models; this is essential for 
explaining the origin of integrability. 

Another question, which may or may not be related, is to understand the spin models 
formulated only rather recently [24] in which the spectral parameter is not an abelian 
variable but is a point on a Riemann surface of genus greater than one.
 

If possible, one would also like to understand vertex models and quantum groups 
directly at physical values of q, without the less than appealing analytic continuation 
that is used in this paper. 

Perhaps related to this, one would like if possible to see the origin of quantum groups 
and not just quantum Lie algebras. 



There are several obvious areas for further investigation. In terms of statistical 
mechanics, one compelling question is to understand the origin of the spectral 
parameter (and the elliptic modulus) in IRF and vertex models; this is essential for 
explaining the origin of integrability. 

Another question, which may or may not be related, is to understand the spin models 
formulated only rather recently [24] in which the spectral parameter is not an abelian 
variable but is a point on a Riemann surface of genus greater than one.
 

If possible, one would also like to understand vertex models and quantum groups 
directly at physical values of q, without the less than appealing analytic continuation 
that is used in this paper. 

Perhaps related to this, one would like if possible to see the origin of quantum groups 
and not just quantum Lie algebras. 



There are several obvious areas for further investigation. In terms of statistical 
mechanics, one compelling question is to understand the origin of the spectral 
parameter (and the elliptic modulus) in IRF and vertex models; this is essential for 
explaining the origin of integrability. 

Another question, which may or may not be related, is to understand the spin models 
formulated only rather recently [24] in which the spectral parameter is not an abelian 
variable but is a point on a Riemann surface of genus greater than one.
 

If possible, one would also like to understand vertex models and quantum groups 
directly at physical values of q, without the less than appealing analytic continuation 
that is used in this paper. 

Perhaps related to this, one would like if possible to see the origin of quantum groups 
and not just quantum Lie algebras. 



There are several obvious areas for further investigation. In terms of statistical 
mechanics, one compelling question is to understand the origin of the spectral 
parameter (and the elliptic modulus) in IRF and vertex models; this is essential for 
explaining the origin of integrability. 

Another question, which may or may not be related, is to understand the spin models 
formulated only rather recently [24] in which the spectral parameter is not an abelian 
variable but is a point on a Riemann surface of genus greater than one.
 

If possible, one would also like to understand vertex models and quantum groups 
directly at physical values of q, without the less than appealing analytic continuation 
that is used in this paper. 

Perhaps related to this, one would like if possible to see the origin of quantum groups 
and not just quantum Lie algebras. 


















